

November 2008

Dear Parent/Guardian,

In support of Bellows Spring’s Green School Initiative the PTA has purchased one of these reusable bags for each family. Our hope is that you will find many ways to utilize this bag ~ for groceries; other shopping; and errands.  It is our way of thanking our community for your on-going and generous support, and we hope this gift and its use will continue to further our already strong home-school connections.

Additional bags are available for $2 each (our cost). If you would like to purchase more bags, send a check made payable to Bellows Spring Elementary to the front office, and the bag(s) will be sent home in your child’s backpack. The money we re-gain from these sales will support activities/programs associated with making Bellows Spring a “green school”.

We’re looking forward to working together as Bellows Spring Elementary Goes Green!!

Sincerely,

Laurie Lerman; PTA President

Jackie Klamerus; Principal
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